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I have been involved with ICANN for the last 7+ years, primarily with the 

Internationalization of Domain Names (IDN) project.  I have been participating in 

the Consolidated Policy Working Group (CPWG) since 2018, including drafting the 

ALAC response to the Latin Generation Panel’s Proposal regarding use of the Latin 

script for IDNs.  

I am interested in helping make the views and interests of the At Large 

community known across ICANN, and in advocating for those within the 

organization. 


